Dennis Wesh
Yarmouth
LD 1750

Good afternoon - my name is Dennis Welsh and I lived in Yarmouth, Maine. My wife
and I have lived here for over 30 years now and we've watched over that time,
improvements made to bicycle and pedestrian opportunities around the state. Every
time there is expanded access for bicycles and pedestrians to get outdoors safely, it is
a win for the state, it's a win for the environment, it's a win for our health, and it is a
win for our communities. I simply cannot stress strongly enough how much I support
the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail. Thank
you for your consideration.



